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Tuesday 15th March 2022 
 

Day for Ukraine/ Red Nose Day 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 

We have just been notified by the DfE that schools across the country are being encouraged to take part 
in a Day for Ukraine on Wednesday 16 March (tomorrow). It is being organised by First News in 
partnership with the Disasters Emergency Committee (DEC) to raise funds for their appeal. Pupils are 
able to wear mufti (non- school uniform) or to wear blue and yellow and donate £1, if they can. More 
details of the fundraiser, including the link for donations, is available on the First News Education website. 
We appreciate this is very short notice! 
 
This means we actually have two fundraisers this week,  as it is also Red Nose Day. As previously 
announced children are encouraged to come to school as red as they can in return for a voluntary 
donation towards this fantastic charity.  
 
Best regards, 
Alun Randell 
Head Teacher 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

mailto:office@midsomernortonprimary.co.uk
http://www.midsomernortonprimaryschool.com/
https://schools.firstnews.co.uk/
https://www.dec.org.uk/?gclid=EAIaIQobChMIgPiG_ea99gIV9WDmCh0IAgQcEAAYASAAEgIoY_D_BwE
https://schools.firstnews.co.uk/ukraine/

